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Monday, September 10, 2018
Board Notice - Governing Board Training

Pursuant to A.R.S. 38-431.02, notice is hereby given that a majority of Governing Board Members may
be in attendance at a training at the District Office Administrative Office located at 2300 N. Tanque
Verde Loop Rd on Monday, September 10, 2018 at 5:30 p.m. in the Board room. No Board business or
Board action will be taken during this training session.


